
 

To: Mayor and City Council Date: May 19, 2017 

  
From: Penny Parrella 

Executive Assistant to the City Council 
  
Subject: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS- CITY COUNCIL APPOINTEES 

 
 The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for appointments to the 

following Committees:  
 
 
Tourism and Hospitality Advisory Board 
 
Councilwoman Thelda Williams recommends the following individual for appointment:  
 
Mary Lambert 
Ms. Lambert is general manager at RAR Hospitality, at the Radisson Hotel Phoenix 
North, located in District 1.  She fills a vacancy on the Board and will serve a term which 
will expire Sept.30, 2018. 
 
Councilman Jim Waring recommends the following individual for reappointment:  
 
J. Bruce Lange 
Mr. Lange is managing director of the Westin Kierland Resort and Spa, located in 
District 2.  He will serve a third term which will expire on Sept. 30,2018.   
 
Councilman Daniel Valenzuela recommends the following individual for appointment:  
 
Brett Cortright 
Mr. Cortright is general manager of the Grand Canyon University Hotel and Restaurant, 
located in District 5.  He fills a vacancy on the Board and will serve a full term which will 
expire on Sept. 30, 2018. 
 
Councilwoman Kate Gallego recommends the following individual for reappointment:  
 
Vijay Ahir 
Mr. Ahir is vice president of the Super 8 Motel, located in District 8.  He will serve a 
second term which will expire on Sept. 30, 2018.  

  

 



Neighborhood Block Watch Grant Oversight Committee  
 
Vice Mayor Laura Pastor recommends the following individual for appointment:  
 
Nicole Rodriguez  
Ms. Rodriguez is a natural resource specialist for Arizona Public Service Electric 
Company and a resident of District 4.  She fills a vacancy on the Committee and will 
serve a term which will expire August 31, 2019. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 


